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Submission 7
iT in February 2006

Dr Andrew Southcott MP
Chair
Joint Standing Committee on Treaties
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Dr Southcott

TREATIES TABLED ON 7 AND 8 FEBRUARY 2006

Thank you for your letter to the Premier of 9 February 2006 inviting comments from
the South Australian Government on proposed treaties tabled in Commonwealth
Parliament on 7 and 8 February 2006.

The opportunity for State and Territory Governments to provide comments to the
Joint Standing Committee on Treaties as part of the treaty review process is
appreciated. I advise that the South Australian Government has no comment to make
on this occasion.

Yours sincerely

Nick Alexandrides
Chief of Staff And Senior Legal Advisor to the Premier
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